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Meetings are held every 1st and 3rd 
Tuesday of each month @ the Jaycee 

Village (address on back) 

N rth Star 

Freer Hall, President 

The Presidential Address 
Freer Hall, President 

     As this year approaches its end, I want to reiterate how proud I am 
of everyone in the chapter. We’ve strengthened greatly this year, both 
as individuals and as a group. I know next year is going to be even 
better! Elections for next year’s board are coming up on November 
18th at our normal meeting time, 7:30pm. Speak to myself or anyone 
else on the election committee (Steve Kowalsky, Kevin Kowalsky, 
Connie Skaggs, or Karen Huffman) if you wish to run for a position on 
the board. All nominations are due to the election committee by 
November 8th. 
There will be no meeting on the 4th of November due to government 

elections using the Jaycee Village as a polling place. 
     Our fundraising has really kicked up as well! Both the Ohio State 
parking and the haunted corn maze have recently boosted our 
budget. We’re always looking for worthy projects that need to 
happen, so don’t be afraid to speak up with your ideas. I want to 
reiterate how proud I am of everyone in the chapter. We’ve 
strengthened greatly this year, both as individuals and as a group. I 
know next year is going to be even better!  
     We’re looking forward to some pretty exciting things coming up 
as well – more OSU games, Thanksgiving food baskets, Christmas 
dinner for the residents, Christmas Gifts project, and the Harlem 
Ambassadors game next year. I hope to see you all there! 



Greg Thirtyacre, III, COB

The View From the Chair 
Greg Thirtyacre, III, Chairman of the Board 

     Another month in the books and I along with others I know are very 
proud of what we have accomplished. Our turnout to meetings is up a 
good deal over the last month or two, we are consistently getting 
more people involved with projects, and we are gaining new members 
faster than we have in years. Along with new members we are hearing 
great ideas on new projects and even getting some projects that have 
been on the back burner for years off the ground.  This is truly an 
exciting time for our chapter. 
     A long with new ideas comes a responsibility by all members new 
and old to put the effort and research into carrying it past the idea   

stage and into the project planning stage. This involves discussing the idea with others to gain a 
different prospective and to draw from others experiences. The best way to get from the idea stages to 
the planning stages is to fill out a Project Management Guide (PMG) on the project. If you have any 
questions on writing a PMG, how to calculate funding, what roles may need filled or items may need 
gathered, or anything that you may need help with I and other board members are always available to 
answer questions and guide you through the process. Please feel free to reach out to any or even all of 
us with any questions or concerns, all of our contact information can be found on the roster and you 
can reach me via phone or text at (614) 206-1394 or email me at Greg@NorthColumbusJaycees.org. 

Desirée Evans, Director

Direct From the Director 
Desirée L. Evans, Director 

     It’s almost that time of year.  The lights, the smells, the  spirit of 
giving, but also, the bitter cold.  Not everyone can afford the luxury of  
warm coats for the season.  There are numerous locations throughout 
the central Ohio area that take coat donation to give to the needy and 
homeless.  Below are a few of those locations: 

The Columbus Open Shelter – 61 E. Mound 
Street 

Central Ohio Stand Down (Veterans 
Service) – Huntington Park West Concourse 
330 Huntington ParkLane 

Joseph’s Coat – 240 Outerbelt Street 

If you have any gently used coats that you 
can part with, please make this holiday 
season a little warmer for our community. 
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Rich Galzarano, External VP

External VP Report 
Rich Galzarano, External VP 

     Our annual Jaycee Christmas parties will be held on December 
13th and December 14th. 

December 13th - Jaycee Arms from 12-2pm & 2-3 pm 
December 14th - Jaycee Village from 12-2pm 

This annual Jaycee tradition is a way to join in the holiday cheer.  Our 
residents particularly appreciate the fact that we cook them a nice 
meal, decorate the arms and village, and provide some 
entertainment. We do this because some of the residents don't have 
family or the financial means to buy gifts.  This is something that 
many of the residents look forward to during the holidays, and we 
enjoy the fellowship with them. 

There will be a few new exciting additions to our Christmas party this 
year, which include a karaoke contest and some holiday movie 
trivia.  I wouldn't be surprised if the Grinch made an appearance as 
well. 

Please let me know if you are interested in volunteering for this 
event.  This includes current and past members.  We need volunteers 
for decorations, entertainment, and food preparation.  Also, if you 
are interested in making something for the party, please contact me. 

Cheers! 

Rich Galzarano 
rgalzarano@gmail.com 
614-534-1762 
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There is no meeting on the first Tuesday due to election night!! 
November 1 – Ohio State vs. Illinois, 4:00am Bevis Hall 
November 18 - Board Meeting, 6:30pm, Jaycee Village 

November 18 - Chapter meeting, 7:30pm, Jaycee Village 
November 22 - Ohio State vs. Indiana, 4:00am, Bevis Hall 

November 26 - Thanksgiving Basket Delivery (pending board and chapter approval) 
November 29 - Ohio State vs. The Team Up North, 4:00am, Bevis Hall 



Treasurer's 
Report 

-Elizabeth

Pagano, Treasurer 

Just a reminder to 

project chairs, collect 

all receipts from 

committee members 

and turn them in. Also, 

anyone requesting 

funds, weather it's a 

reimbursement or 

advance should fill out 

a check request form. 

Thank you.  If you have 

any questions about the 

Treasury for the 

chapter, please contact 

Liz at 

lizphone3@gmail.com.   

Elizabeth Pagano, Treasurer

Rich for President 
Rich Galzarano, External VP 

Rich Galzarano, External VP

I am pleased to announce my candidacy for President in 2015.  If I 
am elected President, I will focus on partnering with my fellow 
leaders in doing the following key things over the course of my 
term.  I break it down into 3 major categories, Purpose, Vision and 
Legacy 
Our Purpose 
-to understand the creed and why we are members of the Jaycees 
-to develop leadership skills and teach professionalism 
-have core values which our chapter will live by 
Our Vision 
-at least double the active membership of our chapter 
-increase awareness of the Jaycees in the Columbus area 
-to impact as many lives as we can in the community 
-to inspire others to want to volunteer 
-to partner with other non-profit organizations  
Our Legacy 
-to dream of and accomplish new projects that will become Jaycee 
traditions 
-create the Buckeye Jaycee Foundation 
At our next board meeting in November, I will go over my specific 
plan to accomplish these goals, as well as meet with each board 
member individually.   It will be published in next months 
newsletter.  I am excited about our future and proud to be a 
Jaycee!! 

Rich Galzarano 
External Vice President 



     I would like to take a moment to announce my intention 
to run for Internal Vice President for 2015. Already I have 
some great ideas for ID projects as well as orientations and 
even have some trainings already scheduled. I would like to 
bring in a lot of senators, past members, and professionals 
in the community over the next 12 months for many 
reasons including their experience, prospective, and also to 
get our name out into the community. I believe that with 
great training we can all grow personally and professionally 
and am very excited for what I think we can accomplish in 
the upcoming year. If you have any questions or comments 
please feel free to reach out to me by email at 
Greg@NorthColumbusJaycees.org or call/text me at (614) 
206-1394. 

Internal VP Candidate - Greg 

Greg Thirtyacre, III, COB

ExternalVP Candidate - Desirée 

Greg Thirtyacre, III, Chairman of the Board 

Desirée L. Evans, Director 

Desirée Evans, Director

     In my short time with this group I’ve seen some amazing changes and I’m honored and 
humbled to have been a part of this new adventure on which our chapter is about to 
embark.  One of the things that has keep us growing and will keep this momentum of change 
moving forward is membership.  We can’t stop recruiting.  We need to find all of the like-
minded individuals that want to better their community from within. 

     I would like to announce my candidacy for the External Vice 
President position on the Board of Directors.  This position is 
heavily involved in recruiting and partnering with community 
groups to help us with our mission.  I have several ideas on 
how to increase membership including visibility at all major 
festivals and events and partnering with other local groups on 
community improvement events.  I would also like to start an 
incentive program with some awesome Jaycee paraphernalia.   
     I’ve had a wonderful and fulfilling time serving as Director 
these few months and I would like to take this chapter to the 
next level of being the best chapter in the state and next, the 
nation.  If you have any question, please feel free to call, text 
or email me 614-915-0219 and desiree.evans82@gmail.com . 
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Contact Us 

Contact us for more information about our 
organization and how you can become a 
member! 

North Columbus Junior Chamber 
5905 Beechcroft Road 
Columbus, Ohio 43229 

(614) 394-8063 

Information@northcolumbusjaycees.org 
Visit us on the web at  
www.northcolumbsjaycees.org 

September Birthdays 

Michael Nath – Nov. 10 
Kelly Kassor – Nov. 11 

Dr. Lou Berta – Nov. 17 

You can contact any of our board members for more information 
about our chapter: 

Board Member Cell Phone Email 

Freer Hall, President 614.584.2858 freerhall4@gmail.com 

Greg Thirtyacre, III, Chairman of the Board 614.206.1394 greg@northcolumbusjaycees.org 

Rich Galzarano, External VP 216.543.1640 rgalzarano@gmail.com 

Elizabeth Pagano, Treasurer 614.806.7545 lizphone3@gmail.com 

Desirée Evans, Director 513.293.3949 Desiree.evans82@gmail.com 

Desirée Evans, Director

Newsletter compiled and edited by 

Desirée L. Evans, Director 

For more information about the 

newsletter, please contact Desirée at 

desiree.evans82@gmail.com.  
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Registration: 
State Registration $10 

(required) 
Saturday Night Party $5 

After October 24,  
add $5 late fee 

6500 Doubletree Avenue 
Columbus, Ohio 43229 

 

Room Rate $89/night + tax 
 

Call 614-885-1885 
to make your reservation by  

October 24.   
 

Tell them you are with the  
OHIO JAYCEES ! 

 

First night deposit required or reservation 
guaranteed with major credit card. 

Name _________________________  
Address _______________________ 
Phone ________________________ 
Email _________________________ 
Chapter _______________________ 
Region _________ District ________ 
State officer     YES     NO 
Title __________________________ 
First Timer?     YES     NO 

Mail registration to: COB Kimberly Valentine,  
6754 Westfall Road, Lancaster, Ohio 43130 
Or email to: kimberly7898@hotmail.com.  

Make checks payable to OHIO JAYCEES. 

All-State Convention 
November 7-9, 2014 
Crowne Plaza Columbus North 


